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DIVISION: SHERE  
 

 
 
Principal petitioner/ 
organisation 

The petition is from Shere Parish Council and has attracted 236 
signatures. 
 

SCC Division / GBC 
Ward 

Shere/Tillingbourne 

Summary of concerns 
and requests 

This petition calls upon Surrey County Council to introduce a 
7.5t through Shere Village. 
 

Response The Chairman requested officers to develop a framework for 
prioritising all suggested minor highway schemes (ITS 
schemes) including environmental weight limits. The draft 
framework is included on the agenda at item 12. 
 
Requests for environmental weight limits, new crossings, 
junction improvements and other ITS schemes are made to 
SCC by residents, parish councils and residents associations. 
Each Autumn the Transportation Task Group meets to review 
and consider these requests and recommend an annual 
programme for the following year to the Local Committee 
meeting in December.  
 
This request for a 7.5t weight limit submitted by Shere Parish 
Council will be considered alongside others when the TTG 
makes its recommendations to the Local Committee for the 
2015/16 programme. 
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